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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
In addition to the revision booklet that all Year 11 students have to support their preparation for their 
upcoming exams, we will be keeping the academy building open during the week of Monday 7th to Friday 
11th April to provide Year 11 students with a selection of revision sessions, outlined below. If your child 
studies any of the subjects below, it is strongly recommended that they attend.  
 
To make the most of this time and to support us with our planning, please complete this form Year 11 
Revision Sign Up to indicate which sessions we can expect your child to attend. We politely ask that this 
form is completed by Monday 31st March.  
 

 Monday 7th 
April 

Tuesday 8th 
April 

Wed 9th April Thurs 10th 
April 

Friday 11th 
April 

AM  
9am - 12pm 

GCSE Art 
 
GCSE Film 
Studies 
 
GCSE Food, 
Nutrition and 
Preparation 
GCSE Drama 

GCSE Art 
 
GCSE Food, 
Nutrition and 
Preparation 
 
Library open 
for revision 
 
 
 

GCSE 
IT/Computer 
Science 
 
GCSE Food, 
Nutrition and 
Preparation 
 
 
 
 

GCSE 
IT/Computer 
Science 
 

GCSE 
IT/Computer 
Science* 
10am start 
 
GCSE English 
Mrs Brooks’ 
class 
10-1 

PM  
12pm - 3pm 

GCSE Art 
 
GCSE Film 
Studies 
 
GCSE Drama  

GCSE Art 
 
Library open 
for revision  

GCSE 
IT/Computer 
Science 
 

GCSE 
IT/Computer 
Science 
 

GCSE 
IT/Computer 
Science 
 

 
When your child arrives at the academy, they will be met in reception and sign in with the teacher leading 
the session. At the end of the sessions, they will be escorted back to the main reception to sign out and 
will not be able to re-enter the building.  Students will not be able to go on and off site during their 
sessions. Unfortunately, there will be no canteen facilities during this week, so students should bring a 
drink / snack or packed lunch to sustain them through the session.  
 
If you would like to contact us about the Easter sessions, please email info@cowesec.org.  
 
Thank you again for your support of the academy in ensuring our Year 11s maximise all revision 
opportunities in order to excel both academically, and in confidence in their upcoming examinations.  
 
Kind regards, 

 
Danielle Godfrey  
Assistant Principal 

mailto:info@cowesec.org
http://www.cowesec.org/
https://forms.office.com/e/wdqCUVGskX
https://forms.office.com/e/wdqCUVGskX
mailto:info@cowesec.org

